
To:   Mr. Turgeon, Superintendent 

  Knox County R-I Board of Education 

From:  Nancy Goodwin 

  Middle School Principal/Federal Programs Coordinator 

RE:   Administrator’s Report 
 

 

Special/Federal Programs 
 

• I will be attending the Federal Programs Conference September 

15-17 at Lake of the Ozarks. 
 

• I will be attending the Special Education Conference September 

22-24 at the Lake of the Ozarks 
 

• Special Education staff have began gathering files for our data 

submission. 
 

• MAP-A assessment has begun for 3 students. They are taking 

fall and spring assessments this year. 
 

• We have had one referral for special education services and that 

student is in the testing process. 
 

• Curriculum binders for each teacher are being put together with 

appropriate resources for their content area. 
 

• Regional Curriculum meetings are taking place throughout the 

state in October.   
 

• APR data appeals have been completed and submitted to DESE 

prior to the release later this month. 
 

• We currently have 35 students enrolled in preschool 

 

• We currently have 65 students with IEP’s enrolled on the 

districts in grades preschool through 12th grade and are serving 

9 students through speech intervening services. 


